
SELECTMEN’S MINUTES 
January 22, 2008  

 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Chairman Alan Carpenter, Roger 
Hohenberger, Bruce Breton and Margaret Crisler were present.  Meeting 
commenced at 6:03 pm. 
 
The Board held an emergency meeting to correct the Town Warrant prior 
to the posting deadline of January 23, 2008.  Subsequent to the January 
8, 2008 deadline for submitting citizen petitions, it was discovered that a 
petitioned warrant article originally intended for the School District 
Warrant was received and verified by the Town Clerk’s office on 
January 7, 2008, but was not delivered to the School District by the 
January 8, 2008 deadline, and therefore is not set to appear on the School 
District Warrant.  The Board of Selectmen met to consider inclusion of 
the petitioned article on the Town Warrant. 
 
After a brief discussion, Mr. Breton motioned to include on the Town 
Warrant as Article 31, a citizens’ petitioned article in regards to allowing 
juniors and seniors to remain at Salem High School, unless the School 
Board votes to include the article on the School District warrant.   
Seconded by Mr. Hohenberger.  Passed unanimously.  Mrs. Crisler 
motioned to NOT RECOMMEND the article and Mr. Hohenberger 
seconded.  Passed unanimously. 
 
Mr. Hohenberger motioned to adjourn and Mrs. Crisler seconded.  
Passed unanimously. 


